
NO QUORUM 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
COMMITTEE TO INCREASE VOTER PARTICIPATION 

NOVEMBER 24, 2020- 5:30PM 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE TO INCREASE VOTER 
PARTICIPATION SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 24, 2020 WAS 

CANCELED DUE TO  
NO QUORUM.  

 
 
 
 
 

Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills  


